
Dear BHVA Homeowners,
 
There is a new Town short term rental law for the Town of South Bristol.
 
Homeowners who wish to rent their units for short term must be present
for two meetings in front of the Town planning Board which take place on
the third Wednesday of every month at 7PM. 
 
To obtain a rental permit through the Town of Bristol, please use the link
below:
South Bristol, NY – Official website for the town of South Bristol, NY
 
Click on Law 2-2020 Short Term Rental Local law to show the amended law.
 
Once approved the Homeowner's will have to post the Rules &
Regulations/Permit in their unit and submit a copy of their permit to BHVA
by emailing it to Nicole.

Any questions please email Nicole, Assistant Property Manager at:
Nicole@croftoninc.com or call 248-3840.

Thank you - Nicole

 ​  ​  ​
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